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Docket No. 50-397

Washington Public Supply System
ATTN: Mr. R. L. Ferguson

Managing Director
3000 George Washington Way
Richland, Washington 99352

Dear Mr. Ferguson:
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We presently have under review almost thirty applications for operating
licenses. For your application, as well as most others, we are
committing resources to assure that staff reviews are completed on an
accelerated schedule. To assure proper allocation of resources, it is
important that you provide us a realistic and up-to-date pro]ected con-
struction completion date. Because of manpower limitations, each review
will be scheduled to fall in a "window" of time wherein our reviews must
be completed. An unexpected change of your completion date or your
ability to provide needed information in accordance with this schedule
will likely have an impact on the schedule for your review.

Table I of the enclosed "Bevill Report", which was provided to Congress
on May 29, 1981, provides schedules based on your latest official estimate
of completion of construction. In forwarding that report, we informed
Congress that a meeting to discuss your new preliminary schedule is
planned for late in June 1981'nd that after that meeting, which is
scheduled for June 26, 1981, the review schedule would be modified as
necessary. We look forward to this meeting in order to establish a new
realistic completion date for scheduling purposes. Upon establishing that
new completion date, you should also update your schedule on a quarterly
btasf~ )hereafter until issuance of the Safety Evaluation Report for the

eg gg.
Your cooperation is appreciated.

6-,,~~1% iZ,Sincerely 'it,p 198)I
I

Original s1gned by

Darrell G. Eisenhut, Director
Division of Licensing

Enclosure: As stated

cc: See next page
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Mr. R. L. Ferguson
Managing Director
Washington Public Power Supply System
P. 0. Box 968
3000 George Washington Way
Richland, Washington 99352

ccs: Nicholas Reynolds, Esq.
Debevoise 8 Liberman
1200 Seventeenth Street, N.W.
Washington, D. C. 20036

Richard g. guigley, Esq.
Washington Public Power Supply System
P. 0. Box 968
Richland, Washington 99352

Nicholas Lewis, Chairman
/Energy Facility Site Evaluation Council

820 East Fifth Avenue
Olympis, Washington 98504

Mr. Albert D. Toth
Resident Inspector/WPPSS-2 NPS

c/o U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
P. 0. Box 69
Richland;-Washington 99352

Mr. G. C. Sorensen, Licensing Hanager.
Washington Public Power Supply System
P. 0. Box 968
Richland, Washington 99352

Mr. 0. K. Earle, Project Licensing Supervisor
Burns and Roe Incorporated
601 Williams Boulevard
Richland, Washington 99352




